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 TECHNOLOGY UPDATE 
During the next few weeks we will be having some important 

updates to the technology  in our school.  Classrooms on the 

second floor will have their LCD projectors mounted. This will 

be a welcome update and will get rid of troublesome cords that 

students and staff currently are working around!  

 

As well, our School Council has supported us in maximizing  

fundraising $ by directing funds to the YRDSB Cost-Share 

program (in this program the YRDSB matches fundraising 

funds 1:1 to purchase technology). We will soon be receiving: 

 10 Dell Chromebooks 

 5 IPads with 32 g of storage 

 1 “Tech Tub” for storage and 

charging stations for up to 6 

IPads 

 5 VGA to HDMI adaptors for 

connecting a laptop to an LCD 

projector 

 3 Epson LCD projectors!!! 

OUTDOOR CLASSROOM 
The construction for our Outdoor Classroom may begin this weekend 

(dependent on the weather!!). During the construction the area will be 

fenced off to keep our interested students away from any dangers. As well,  

any building that would place students or staff at risk will not be done during 

times when students are out of 

doors.  

We are excited about this addi-

tion to our school ground and 

look forward to celebrating with 

our families at an official un-

veiling of this space in the 

spring.  

 

360 KIDS 
Our charity event is well underway and classroom buckets are being filled. 
We hope that our students have shared with their fami-
lies why we are supporting this charity and what they 
can do to help! At the assembly we challenged our 
Grade 5-8 student to go beyond asking their parents to 
make donations and be active in supporting this 
cause.  
Some ideas: 

 Parents may match $ for $ what the child is willing 
to donate. 

 Child may work/do chores to earn funds to pur-
chase something to donate. 

 Have the child go and help pick out what is going to be donated. 
We hope that our students get a true sense of the joy of giving through this 
meaningful charity event. 
We also want to thank the School Council-Holiday Fundraising Committee 
for their organization, support and hard work in supporting 360 Kids. 

WINTER IS HERE 
Our weather has been wonderful this fall with many days 

where students could take off their coats and play in their 

sweaters. However, winter is upon us.  Students need to be 

dressed appropriately with hats, mitts and warm footwear to 

be comfortable in their time outdoors. Please consider 

keeping an extra set of mitts and socks in your child’s backpack to ensure that they 

have what they need to keep them warm! 

Legacy Wear Orders are extended until Monday December 11. Please make sure you hand them into 

the office. 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/render?tab=oc&amp;main_7%7Cweek-2%2B24238%2B24244%2B24240
https://twitter.com/legacyyrdsb?lang=en

